
Wittenberg-Birnamwood Grab and Go Food Bags ​(6/1/2020) 
 

● Grab and Go Food Bags will be available for pick- up on  
June 1, June 8, June 15 and June 22  from 9-10 AM. 
 

● Food Bag pick- up locations: 
- Wittenberg Elementary School, Prouty St. entrance 
- Birnamwood Elementary School, front entrance 
- Galloway Community Center, parking lot 

 
● Food Bags are for all children 0-18 years of age that reside or 

attend school in the Wittenberg-Birnamwood School District. 
 

● Food Bags contain 5 days of school breakfast and 5 days of 
school lunch. 

 
● Food Bags available while supplies last. 

 
● If you require a special dietary meal, please email the Food 

Service Director by Thursday morning with details of the dietary 
need and which pick up location you will use. 
kmiller@wittbirn.k12.wi.us 

 
● Please follow social distancing guidelines at pick up locations. 

 
● Check the Wittenberg-Birnamwood School District website for 

updated information: ​https://www.wittbirn.k12.wi.us/ 
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